
CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 
 

 
 
        
Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, September 11, 2017, in the 
Complex Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the August 14, 2017 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the August Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of August Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the State of Ohio Department of Education tuition rate of $2,922.07 for the 2017-2018 

school year. 
 Approved the supplemental contract of Title I Coordinator for Milajean Harkabus for the fiscal year 

2017-2018. 
 Employed Andrew Hampton, as an intervention teacher at LaBrae High School, on a one-year 

limited contract, effective August 25, 2017 through June 1, 2018. 
 Approved the voluntary transfer of Jason Diaz, a certified staff member, from the position of 

Intervention Teacher to K-5 Guidance Counselor, effective with the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved MaryGrace Clark, as a long term substitute teacher at LaBrae Intermediate School, 

effective August 25, 2017 through June 1, 2018. 
 Approved a student for senior rights status for the remainder of the 2017-2018 school year, 

effective August 25, 2017, per Ohio Revised Code 3313.64. 
 Approved payment from the Trumbull County Educational Service Center to payout stipends to 

attendees for the Summer of Growth Participation.  
 Approved supplemental stipends to certified employees, who are serving as mentor teachers in the 

Ohio Resident Educator Program for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved academic supplemental contracts effective for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved two additional substitute classified employees for the 2017-2018 school year. 
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